
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools  

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education, and Personnel  

  

Date: June 2, 2015 

 

Re: Action Item 

      June 18, Board Meeting 

 

Recommend Board approval for authorization of the Teachscape License Renewal Agreement 

in the amount of $16,392.00 for the 2015-2016 school year.  Renewal cost for the 2014-2015 

school year was $28,407.00. The price difference is due to Mrs. Sochor negotiating a better 

price for the 2015-2016 school year.  

 

DS/ed  


